

Via Email

27 March 2023

Membership Number: 16636616

Dear Emma,

Thank you for your letter.

We are not associated to the schemes referenced in your letter and we have not made changes to how gender specific changing rooms are utilised by our members.

Emma, we agree, you should not be presented with a naked man whilst using the changing rooms and as this would be contrary to our behavioural expectations, we would take immediate action should this issue arise.

I reiterate that we understand our obligations to safeguard, protect, and promote the welfare of our members, including children, and we'll continue to review our practices through regular consultation of several briefing documents applicable to the leisure, and private sectors, including, but not limited to, CPSU and government guidance, statutory requirements, and UK active best practice.

Best wishes,

Andrew Leivers

Regional Manager - North East